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August 17, 2021 

 

LINE OF DUTY DEATH 
 

 
UPDATE:  08/17/21 
 

The celebration of life and final honors for Officer Jennifer Sepot will take place on Friday, August 
20th at 11:00 a.m.  Services will be held at the Abundant Life Church located at 7955 Royal Palm 
Boulevard in the City of Margate.   
 

Following the services, Officer Sepot will be escorted to her final resting place at Lauderdale 
Memorial Park located at 2001 Southwest 4th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

In lieu of flowers, the Sepot family is requesting donations be made in Jennifer’s name to the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Officers Foundation at the following link:  
 

https://www.fortlauderdalepoliceofficers.org 
 
ORIGINAL:  08/14/21 
 

It is with a heavy heart and great sadness that the Fort Lauderdale Police Department announces 
the passing of Officer Jennifer Sepot.  Officer Sepot contracted COVID-19 and experienced 
complications related to the virus. 
 

Officer Sepot began working for the Fort Lauderdale Police Department on April 18, 2017.  She 
served the community while assigned to the Road Patrol Division.  
 

She is survived by her husband and young child.  
 

We are asking everyone to keep the Sepot family and the Fort Lauderdale Police Department in your 
thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.   

 
 

Officer Jennifer Sepot 
### 

https://www.fortlauderdalepoliceofficers.org/


donations can be made through the Fort
Lauderdale Police Officers Foundation

PayPal Giving Fund
100% of proceeds will go directly
to support Officer Sepot's family.

www.fortlauderdalepoliceofficers.org 


